The Ambassador of the United States of America
John V. Roos
looks forward to the pleasure of your company
at a reception in honor of the
departing Japanese Fulbright Grantees
on Tuesday, the twelfth of June
at six o'clock

Please present the envelope with photo identification at the gate
This tnvitation is non-transferable American Embassy Residence

Attire: Business



